
I'M WRITING TO EXPRESS MY OUTRAGE AT & DEEP DISAPPROVAL OF THIS 
RECKLESS BILL--HR 2001. PORTLAND & OREGON AT LARGE NEEDS TO REGULATE 

GROWTH, & THIS DISASTROUS BILL 
MAKES EVERYTHING EASIER FOR DEVELOPERS TO JAM UNITS INTO BACKYARDS & 

ON REMAINING GREEN SPACES--WHICH ARE DESPERATELY NEEDED. 
 
ABSOLUTELY NO ON THIS INSANE BILL WHICH WILL VERY NEGATIVELY IMPACT 

OUR NEIGHBORHOODS. SIMPLY PUT HR2001 IS A BILL FOR DEVELOPERS & NOT 
FOR RATIONAL GROWTH. 

 
THANK YOU FOR YOUR ATTENTION, 
JYNX HOUSTON 

7605 SE LINCOLN ST. 
PORTLAND, OR 97215 
 


